UNITED STATES s
S=NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISESN
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

September 9, 1983 SEF 161983

Mr. Herbert Jaffe
57 Elinor Place
Freeport, NY 11520

Dear Mr. Jaffe:

This replies to your August 31 letter to Chairman Nunzio J. Pallading.
To obtain a copy of "...the handbook or the specification manual that
describes the requirements and the testing procedures..." for the
diesel ger _rators to be used at the Shoreham nuclear plant, I suggest
you contact the Long Island Lighting Company and/or the manufacturer
of the diesel generators. It is possible that a copy might be included
in the Shoreham docket file in the NKC's Public Document Room here in
Washington, but I doubt it.

Sincerely,

Frank L. Ingram
Assistant to the Director
Office of Public Affairs
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